
$1,900,000 - 5670 Old Richmond Road, Lexington
MLS® #25000862

$1,900,000
7 Bedroom, 5.00 Bathroom, 5,277 sqft
Residential on 10 Acres

Rural, Lexington, KY

This stunning Quality Built Executive home
offers the perfect blend of luxury and
tranquility, nestled on 10.28 acres amidst
beautiful horse farms. Located on the
prestigious Old Richmond Rd, this property
provides a peaceful retreat while still being
conveniently close to city amenities.Property
Highlights:* 7 Bedrooms | 4.5 Bathrooms*
Spacious granny flat in the basement - ideal
for extended family or guests*Expansive patios
and decks offering breathtaking
views*Saltwater propane-heated inground pool
for ultimate relaxation*Plenty of space to build
stalls and paddocks - perfect for equestrian
lovers*A home designed for entertaining, both
indoors and outdoorsWith endless possibilities,
this estate is a rare gem in a prime location.
Schedule your tour today and experience the
luxury, space, and serenity this home has to
offer!

Built in 2019

Essential Information

MLS® # 25000862

Price $1,900,000

Bedrooms 7

Bathrooms 5.00

Full Baths 4

Half Baths 1

Square Footage 5,277

Acres 10.28



Year Built 2019

Type Residential

Sub-Type Single Family Residence

Style Contemporary

Status Contingent

Community Information

Address 5670 Old Richmond Road

Area 002 - Fayette County NE

Subdivision Rural

City Lexington

County Fayette

State KY

Zip Code 40515

Amenities

Parking Off Street

# of Garages 3

Garages Garage Door Opener, Garage Faces Side, Attached

View Rural

Has Pool Yes

Pool In Ground

Interior

Interior Features Central Vacuum, Ceiling Fan(s)

Appliances Range, Electric Water Heater, Oven, Cooktop, Refrigerator

Heating Heat Pump

Cooling Heat Pump

Fireplace Yes

Fireplaces Great Room, Propane

Stories Two

Exterior

Exterior Features Deck, Patio

Lot Description Horses Permitted

Windows Insulated Windows

Roof Shingle

Construction HardiPlank Type, Stone

Foundation Block



School Information

District Fayette County - 1

Elementary Tates Creek

Middle Tates Creek

High Tates Creek

Additional Information

Date Listed January 16th, 2025
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